
Ray Huff 

January 22, 2021 

 

Ray joined the Hollywood/Los Feliz Kiwanis Club in 2008. He 
had just retired at 65 yo as he now had time to join our club 
and he and his wife, Jackie, were going to travel the world. 
Sadly, Jackie died shortly thereafter following a procedure at 
the hospital. Ray was devastated. We all grieved with Ray and 
he took some time to collect himself and, after a while, Ray 
came back to Kiwanis. 

Thus, began a rebirth of Ray’s purpose in life. Ray jumped in 
with both feet and served on committees, became president of 
our club, later he joined the Glendale Kiwanis club. He then 
served as Lt. Governor for Division 3 in 2014/15 and most 
recently he was serving as secretary for our club upon his 
passing. 

Ray recently told me, “Kiwanis saved my life, it gave me 
purpose and a reason to keep going”. 

Well Ray, 

You’ve served our country 

You’ve served our students 

You’ve served Kiwanis 

You’ve set an example for all of us to follow 



We’ll miss your smile 

We’ll miss your humor 

We’ll never forget you 

Goodbye dear friend 

 

There will be a service for Ray on February 20, 2021 at 2:00 pm 

I will let you know the details later. 

Thank you. 


